Oifig Ceannasai na Seirbhise, Scéim Tacaiochta do Thithe Altranais,

Aonad 8,.Bloc 6, Lar-Phairc Gné, Cluain Minse, An Tulach Mhor, Co. Uibh Fhaili

. T: 057 93 18465 R: ultan.hynes@hse.ie

Office of the Head of Service, Nursing Homes Support Scheme,
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Tel: 057 93 18465 Email: ultan.hynes@hse.ie

Deputy Michael Moynihan,
Da&il Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

31% January 2023.
Dear Deputy Moynihan,

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the
following Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to this Department for response

PQ Number:  63493/22

PQ Question: To ask the Minister for Health the number of new admissions of persons under 65 years to
nursing homes in 2022; and if he will make a statement on the matter.

The number of new admissions of persons under 65 years to nursing homes in 2022 funded under
the Nursing Homes Support Scheme is 279.

I hope this clarifies the position.

Yours sincerely,

ice
es Support Scheme




